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International point to point connections 

As far as entrepreneurial initiatives are concerned, Sogaer intends to promote international flight 
connections which, on the base of documented economic evaluations, may support the development 
of its airport business. 

Carriers interested in making a business proposal for the start-up of a point to point route may 
contact the Airport Management Company. 

In order to assure the respect of competition rules, Sogaer informs that business proposals related to 
the same route will be compared in order to determine the best offer. 

Proposals must be submitted by means of a business plan which confirms the actual profitability 
prospects of the route for both the carrier and the airport. 

Sogaer points out that full airport fees communicated to ENAC will be applied. 

Handling services will be supplied by the associated company Sogaerdyn according to the handling 
fees normally applied. 

Interested carriers may contact Sogaer S.p.A. at the following fax number and e-mail address:  

Fax: +39 070 241013 
E-mail: info@sogaer.it 
 


